
 

2 February 2024 

Replay of Online Session on Speewah Fluorite Project 

 
Mr Grant Wilson, Executive Chairman of Tivan Limited (ASX: TVN) (“Tivan” or the “Company”), hosted an 
online session with shareholders yesterday afternoon to discuss the Speewah Fluorite Project and related 
Company matters. 
 
A replay of this briefing is available at: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Uz33vVBPH40  
 
This announcement has been approved by the Board of the Company. 
 
Inquiries: 
 
Tony Bevan 
Company Secretary: + 61 8 9327 0900 
Email: corporate@tivan.com.au 
 
Elena Madden 
True North Strategic Communication (Darwin): + 61 8 8981 6445 
Email: elena@truenorthcomm.com.au 
 
Ends 
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